
 

Douglas County Bees 

Monthly General Meeting 

October 5th, 2022 

 

Abby's Annex in Roseburg 

 

27 in attendance with 3 being visitors 

 

Called to order at 6:00pm by Robert Baune 

 

Robert welcomed the visitors and asked all in attendance if they preferred to take care of the business 

reports first or the election first.  It was decided to take care of the business first 

 

Beau gave the treasurer report:  There is $4,497.98 in the checking account.  Expenses paid out were 

$74.80 and monies taken in were $91.69 .  The Savings account remains unchanged with a balance of 

$2,009.37 representing $150.00 designated for Bee School and $1,859.37 as Non-designated. 

 

Beau gave the secretary updates on costs for replenishing the supplies needed for the “take away” items 

at the DCB booth for events.  No purchases were decided as there needs to be discussions on how many 

shows DCB will attend in 2023 first as allocations of the “take away” items is by the number of days 

that DCB is at events and not by the event overall. 

 

There are a few of the booklets/pamphlets on honey that are no longer available.  And supplies are low 

on the card stock of “Bees of Oregon” that is very popular.  A brief  discussion about the Oregon 

Residential Guidelines book took place regarding the book or the flier that lets people know the link to 

go down load and print out the 18 pages of information for themselves. And the wildflower seeds and 

repackaging costs were discussed. 

 

The calendar to reserve the meeting space at Abby's Annex for the General Monthly meetings and for 

the up-coming Bee School sessions was turned submitted to Abby's for the 2023 year.  Our meeting 

reservations should have no problems. 

 

Ian Fuller was awarded the OSBA Scholarship for the 2022 Annual  Fall Conference. 

Ann Fuller won the dinner raffle. 

 

Election results are as follows and all positions will take over on January 1, 2023 

 

President : Adrian Aramburu 

Vice President:  Charley Moyer 

Secretary:  Kimberly Kinney 

Treasurer:  Cynthia Moyer 

Education Chair:  Kimberly Kinney 

Events Chair:  Ivory Los Banos 

Community/Club Liaison Chair:  Tony Beerbohm 

Swarm Alert Chair:  Ian Fuller 

Cut-out/Removal Chair:  Ian Fuller 

IT Chair: Cynthia Moyer 

 



It has been Robert Baune's and Beau Miakinkoff's pleasure and honor to have served this organization 

for three years. 

 

Beau distributed “Lovely Parting Gifts” to many members in attendance as a token of deep gratitude 

and appreciation of those that have helped us so much to keep Doulgas County Bees a viable 

organization serving all of Douglas County. 

 

Meeting adjourned a little before 7:00pm 

 

 

Beau Miakinkoff ~ secretary/treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


